
Members of the Kew High School Community  

are cordially invited to attend the

Annual Presentation Night
including the graduation of our Year 12 students to be held at  

the Melbourne Town Hall (corner of Swanston and Collins Streets),  

90 -120 Swanston Street, Melbourne on

Tuesday, November 18, 2014 at 7.30pm

(please be seated by 7.15)

A special invitation is extended to Year 12 families to attend.

All students are expected to attend and may sit with their families.
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